
From: Chambers - Hatcher VP  
Sent: Friday, 7 April 2017 11:23 AM 
To: Katie Biddlestone; rachell@hsu.net.au; Leigh Svendsen; Kate Thomson; chrisk@business-sa.com; 
Sharlene Wellard; Jessica Light 
Subject: AM2016/15 - Plain Language - Pharmacy Industry Award  

 
Dear Parties, 
 
Re: AM2016/15 Plain Language – Pharmacy Industry Award 2010 
 
Due to the SDA’s inability to attend the conference next Wednesday 12 April 2017 to discuss the 
issue raised at  paragraphs [80] and [81] of the Full Bench decision [2017] FWCFB 112  , we have 
cancelled the listing which is attached and are requesting the parties to find a new time for the 
conference.  
 
The Vice President is available after 4.15pm on 18 to 19 April 2017 to conduct the conference in 
Sydney with the parties. 
 
Could the parties please confer and advise the Commission of mutually suitable days in which the 
conference can be conducted and also if any video-links to any other State are required, by 5.00pm 
Tuesday 11 March 2017 .  
 
Kind regards,  
 
Helen Hamberger 
Associate to Vice President Hatcher  
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (02) 9308 1812 
Fax: (02) 9380 6990  
helen.hamberger@fwc.gov.au          
 
Level 10 Tower Terrace 
80 William Street  
East Sydney NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 
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Notice of Listing  
 

 
 

 
Title of Matter: Four yearly review of modern awards 
  
Section: s.156 - 4 yearly review of modern awards 
  
Subject:  
  
Matter Number: AM2016/15 
  
 Plain Language – Pharmacy Industry Award 2010  

 

Listing Details: 

The above matter is listed for Conference, by Video Link, before Vice President Hatcher at: 

02:00 pm 
Wednesday, 12 April 2017 
Fair Work Commission 
Terrace Tower 
80 William Street 
East Sydney 

02:00 pm 
Wednesday, 12 April 2017 
Fair Work Commission 
11 Exhibition Street 
Melbourne 

  
Please note: 
 

 The Vice President will be sitting in Melbourne.   
 

 Any party requiring a video-link to any other State must contact Chambers as soon as 
possible. 

 

Inquiries: 

All inquiries relating to this notice are to be directed to Helen Hamberger  
Phone: +612 9308 1812, email: chambers.hatcher.vp@fwc.gov.au. 

Fair Work Commission, 6 April 2017 03:48 pm 
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